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Message From the President 

 
Since our last TTC Newsletter we have had several events worth noting, but 

the most important probably is the September 1st renewal of memberships. 

Thanks to the outstanding work from Huw Christopher (and wife) all the 

applications were processed in a timely and accurate manner. This means our 

e-mail contacts list is updated and current, checks deposited, and all members 

received a copy of our TTC roster.  As of October 1st we have 67 members, 

some of which are also part of our Tustin Acers group. So how does this 

compare to what we budgeted this year? Well we are one member short. So 

get out the word about this great tennis club and have your friends join. 

 

I’m sorry to report that Amanda Fults has not renewed her TTC membership. 

She has moved and consequently the wonderful job she has done over the 

years publishing the TTC Newsletter will now require someone new. Until we 

find a replacement for her I’ll do my best to keep it going. No guarantees. 

  

Also Huw Christopher informed the Board that he and his wife are moving, 

and won’t be able to fulfill the duties as the Membership Chairman after 

approximately December. Fortunately Allan Galero has stepped up to take 

over the duties of Membership Chairman when Huw leaves. 

 

In other news we had the Casa Via Mar Get-Away in Oxnard on Sept 12th-

14th. Unfortunately we had a very poor turnout having only 5 TTC members 

show up. Too bad you missed out. This is a wonderful location.   
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Message From The President Continued 

 

 
In September the Tustin Acers team was formed to compete in the Sundowners league. Their 

first match was on Monday night September 29th. Here is a picture of the new team. They are 

as formidable competitors as they have been in the past. Good luck. 

 
 

Whatever happened to our Friday nights Fall Team Tennis tournament? It was supposed to 

start on September 19th  and go to Nov 21st. Greer Fan our Tournament Director sent out 

several notices with only four responses. At least 12 people need to participate in order to 

make this tournament work. Tell the Board what will draw you out to participate in the future.  

 

That’s it for now, 

Tony Toth 
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  Upcoming Tustin Tennis Club Events & News 
 

 

 

 

MWF 8-11 AM, MON 6:30 -10PM,  

FRI 6-10 PM, SAT 2-5 PM 
Times reserved for Tustin Tennis Club at 

 Magnolia Tree Park, Tustin 

Fall Team Tennis Cancelled 

Friday night open play-call Greer Fan  at 

714-508-0191/914-690-7326 

if you want to play. 

Picture of the Month 
Please send pictures of interesting things going on in your life like places you have been, 

or new members to your family.  

Here is a picture of Greer Fan at the US Open at the USTA Billie Jean King National 

Tennis Center in Flushing, New York. Can you name the winners in Men’s Doubles? 
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In-House Services 
• Give me a call for all of your travel needs. Rose/A 

Premier Travel 714-313-9367 

• I am a licensed Real Estate Broker (DRE Lic. # 

01476605). For all your Real Estate needs, contact me at 

949-683-2248. See details at www.AlimAkhtar.com . 

Also contact me for events, groups, and portrait 

photography and to recreate, restore or retouch 

pictures through Photoshop, - Alim Akhtar. 

Tennis Tid-Bits 
This tip will help all level of players, and can be 

practiced each and every day. As soon as you see the 

oncoming ball coming to you, take the racquet back 

right then and there! This is essential for every shot 

you will hit in every match. 

   Sunshine Chairperson Report 
 Please call Irene Zaleski at 714-544-6698/714-721-2690 to report how 

our members are doing. 

 

On September 30th a get well card was sent to Aileen 

Sherman who was about to come home from a 

hospital. We wish her well. 

 

  


